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English Trade and Adventure to Russia in the Early
Modern Era Maria Salomon Arel 2019-04-25 This book
explores English trade to Russia in the first half of
the seventeenth century. Meticulously reconstructing
commercial activities, personnel, and day-to-day
business strategies of the Muscovy Company, it reveals
the workings of a growing branch of early modern
overseas trade linking Russia to intersecting markets
across the globe.
The Merchants of Siberia Erika Monahan 2016-04-01 In The
Merchants of Siberia, Erika Monahan reconsiders commerce
in early modern Russia by reconstructing the trading
world of Siberia and the careers of merchants who traded
there. She follows the histories of three merchant
families from various social ranks who conducted trade
in Siberia for well over a century. These include the
Filat'evs, who were among Russia’s most illustrious
merchant elite; the Shababins, Muslim immigrants who
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

mastered local and long-distance trade while balancing
private endeavors with service to the Russian state; and
the Noritsyns, traders of more modest status who worked
sometimes for themselves, sometimes for bigger
merchants, and participated in the emerging Russia-China
trade. Monahan demonstrates that trade was a key
component of how the Muscovite state sought to assert
its authority in the Siberian periphery. The state’s
recognition of the benefits of commerce meant that
Russian state- and empire-building in Siberia were
characterized by accommodation; in this diverse
borderland, instrumentality trumped ideology and the
Orthodox state welcomed Central Asian merchants of
Islamic faith. This reconsideration of Siberian trade
invites us to rethink Russia’s place in the early modern
world. The burgeoning market at Lake Yamysh, an innerEurasian trading post along the Irtysh River,
illuminates a vibrant seventeenth-century Eurasian
caravan trade even as Europe-Asia maritime trade
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increased. By contextualizing merchants and places of
Siberian trade in the increasingly connected economies
of the early modern period, Monahan argues that,
commercially speaking, Russia was not the "outlier" that
most twentieth-century characterizations portrayed.
The Company-State Philip J. Stern 2012-11-29 The
Company-State offers a political and intellectual
history of the English East India Company in the century
before its acquisition of territorial power. It argues
the Company was no mere merchant, but a form of early
modern, colonial state and sovereign that laid the
foundations for the British Empire in India.
Cotton in Context Kim Siebenhüner 2019-09-16 - While
cotton was a world-changing good in the early modern
period, for producers, merchants, and consumers, it was
but one of many different fabrics. This volume explores
this dichotomy by contextualizing cotton within its
contemporary culture of textiles. In doing, it focuses
on a long, under-researched region: the German-speaking
world, particularly Switzerland, which transformed into
one of the most prolific European regions for the
production of printed cottons in the eighteenth century.
Sixteen contributions investigate the (globally
entangled) history of Indiennes, silk, wool, and
embroideries, giving new insights into the
manufacturing, marketing, and consumption of textiles
between 1500 and 1900.
Religion and the Medieval and Early Modern Global
Marketplace Scott Oldenburg 2021-10-28 Religion and the
Medieval and Early Modern Global Marketplace brings
together scholars from a variety of disciplines to
examine the intersection, conflict, and confluence of
religion and the market before 1700. Each chapter
analyzes the unique interplay of faith and economy in a
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

different locale: Syria, Ethiopia, France, Iceland,
India, Peru, and beyond. In ten case studies,
specialists of archaeology, art history, social and
economic history, religious studies, and critical theory
address issues of secularization, tolerance,
colonialism, and race with a fresh focus. They chart the
tensions between religious and economic thought in
specific locales or texts, the complex ways that
religion and economy interacted with one another, and
the way in which matters of faith, economy, and race
converge in religious images of the pre- and early
modern periods. Considering the intersection of faith
and economy, the volume questions the legacy of early
modern economic and spiritual exceptionalism, and the
ways in which prosperity still entangles itself with
righteousness. The interdisciplinary nature means that
this volume is the perfect resource for advanced
undergraduates, postgraduates, and scholars working
across multiple areas including history, literature,
politics, art history, global studies, philosophy, and
gender studies in the medieval and early modern periods.
The Business of Alchemy Pamela H. Smith 2016-09-20 In
The Business of Alchemy, Pamela Smith explores the
relationships among alchemy, the court, and commerce in
order to illuminate the cultural history of the Holy
Roman Empire in the sixteenth and seventeenth centuries.
In showing how an overriding concern with religious
salvation was transformed into a concentration on
material increase and economic policies, Smith depicts
the rise of modern science and early capitalism. In
pursuing this narrative, she focuses on that ideal prey
of the cultural historian, an intellectual of the second
rank whose career and ideas typify those of a
generation. Smith follows the career of Johann Joachim
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Becher (1635-1682) from university to court, his
projects from New World colonies to an old-world
Pansophic Panopticon, and his ideas from alchemy to
economics. Teasing out the many meanings of alchemy for
Becher and his contemporaries, she argues that it
provided Becher with not only a direct key to power over
nature but also a language by which he could convince
his princely patrons that their power too must rest on
liquid wealth. Agrarian society regarded merchants with
suspicion as the nonproductive exploiters of others'
labor; however, territorial princes turned to commerce
for revenue as the cost of maintaining the state
increased. Placing Becher’s career in its social and
intellectual context, Smith shows how he attempted to
help his patrons assimilate commercial values into noble
court culture and to understand the production of
surplus capital as natural and legitimate. With emphasis
on the practices of natural philosophy and extensive use
of archival materials, Smith brings alive the moment of
cultural transformation in which science and the modern
state emerged.
Special Notice to Mariners 1994
Merchant Cultures 2022-01-31 The way merchants trade,
think about business and represent commerce in art forms
define merchant culture. The world between 1500 and 1800
encompassed different merchant cultures that stood alone
and in contact with others. Culture, power relations and
institutions framed similarities and differences and
outlined the global outcome of these exchanges.
Early Modern Trading Networks in Europe AnaSofia Ribeiro
2017-07-05 In the early modern period, trade became a
truly global phenomenon. The logistics, financial and
organizational complexity associated with it increased
in order to connect distant geographies and merchants
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

from different backgrounds. How did these merchants
prevent their partners from dishonesty in a time where
formal institutions and legislation did not traverse
these different worlds? This book studies the mechanisms
and criteria of cooperation in early modern trading
networks. It uses an interdisciplinary approach, through
the case study of a Castilian long-distance merchant of
the sixteenth century, Simon Ruiz, who traded within the
limits of the Portuguese and Spanish overseas empires.
Early Modern Trading Networks in Europe discusses the
importance of reciprocity mechanisms, trust and
reputation in the context of early modern business
relations, using network analysis methodology, combining
quantitative data with qualitative information. It
considers how cooperation and prevention could
simultaneously create a business relationship, and
describes the mechanisms of control, policing and
punishment used to avoid opportunism and deception among
a group of business partners. Using bills of exchange
and correspondence from Simon Ruizs private archive, it
charts the evolution of this business network through
time, debating which criteria should be included or
excluded from business networks, as well as the
emergence of standards. This book intends to put forward
a new approach to early modern trade which focusses on
individuals interacting in self-organized structures,
rather than on States or Empires. It shows how indirect
reciprocity was much more frequent than direct
reciprocity among early modern merchants and how
informal norms, like ostracism and signalling, helped to
prevent defection and deception in an effective way.
This book will be of interest to all early modern
historians, especially those with an interest
Global Trade and Commercial Networks Tijl Vanneste
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2015-10-06 At the heart of this study on cross-cultural
trade lies a concrete case-study of a network of diamond
merchants operating in the early eighteenth century. All
the traders examined in this study are outsiders: an
English Catholic in Antwerp, Sephardic and Ashkenazi
Jews in London and Amsterdam and French Huguenots in
Lisbon.
Italian Merchants in the Early-Modern Spanish Monarchy
Catia Brilli 2019-05-16 Italian businessmen played a key
role in both international trade and finance from the
Middle Ages until the first decades of the seventeenth
century. While the peak of their influence within and
beyond Europe has been thoroughly examined by
historians, the way in which merchants from the Italian
peninsula reacted and adapted themselves to the
emergence of greater commercial and financial powers is
mostly overlooked. This collection, based on a vast
variety of primary sources, seeks to explore the
persisting presence of Florentine, Genoese and Milanese
intermediaries in some key hubs of the Spanish monarchy
(such as Seville, Cadiz, Madrid and Naples) as well as
in eighteenth-century Lisbon. The resilience of
powerless merchant nations from the Italian Peninsula in
the face of increasing competition in long distance
trade is deconstructed by analyzing the merchants’
relational dimension and the formal institutional
resources they found in the host societies. By offering
new insights into the mechanisms of circulation of men,
goods and capital throughout the Iberian world, this
book will contribute to better assess the polycentric
nature of the Spanish monarchy and, more in general, the
complex system of commercial exchanges in the age of the
first globalization. This book was originally published
as a special issue of the European Review of
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

History/Revue européenne d’histoire.
Migrating Words, Migrating Merchants, Migrating Law
2019-11-26 Migrating Words, Migrating Merchants,
Migrating Law, edited by S. Gialdroni, A. Cordes, S.
Dauchy, D. De ruysscher and H. Pihlajamäki, offers a
transdisciplinary account of the connections between
merchants’ journeys, the languages they used and the
development of commercial law.
Early Modern Debts Laura Kolb 2020-11-30 Early Modern
Debts: 1550–1700 makes an important contribution to the
history of debt and credit in Europe, creating new
transnational and interdisciplinary perspectives on
problems of debt, credit, trust, interest, and
investment in early modern societies. The collection
includes essays by leading international scholars and
early career researchers in the fields of economic and
social history, legal history, literary criticism, and
philosophy on such subjects as trust and belief; risk;
institutional history; colonialism; personhood;
interiority; rhetorical invention; amicable language;
ethnicity and credit; household economics; service; and
the history of comedy. Across the collection, the book
reveals debt’s ubiquity in life and literature. It
considers debt’s function as a tie between the
individual and the larger group and the ways in which
debts structured the home, urban life, legal systems,
and linguistic and literary forms.
Trading Companies and Travel Knowledge in the Early
Modern World Aske Laursen Brock 2021-10-29 Trading
Companies and Travel Knowledge in the Early Modern World
explores the links between trade, empire, exploration,
and global information trans>fer during the early modern
period. By charting how the leaders, members, employees,
and supporters of different trading companies gathered,
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pro>cessed, employed, protected, and divulged
intelligence about foreign lands, peoples, and markets,
this book throws new light on the internal uses of
information by corporate actors and the ways they
engaged with, relied on, and supplied various external
publics. This ranged from using secret knowl>edge to
beat competitors, to shaping debates about empire, and
to forcing Europeans to reassess their understandings of
specific environments due to contacts with non-European
peoples. Reframing our understanding of trading
companies through the lens of travel literature, this
volume brings together thirteen experts in the field to
facilitate a new understanding of how European
corporations and empires were shaped by global webs of
information exchange
Family Firms and Merchant Capitalism in Early Modern
Europe Thomas Max Safley 2019-12-18 This fascinating
study follows the fortunes of the Höchstetter family,
merchant-manufacturers and financiers of Augsburg,
Germany, in the late-fifteenth and early-sixteenth
centuries, and sheds light on the economic and social
history of failure and resilience in early modern
Europe. Carefully tracing the chronology of the family’s
rise, fall and transformation, it moves from the microto the macro-level, making comparisons with other
mercantile families of the time to draw conclusions and
suggest insights into such issues as social mobility,
capitalist organization, business techniques, market
practices and economic institutions. The result is a
microhistory that offers macro-conclusions about the
lived experience of early capitalism and capitalistic
practices. This book will be valuable reading for
advanced students and researchers of economic, financial
and business history, legal history and early modern
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

European history.
Beyond Empires: Global, Self-Organizing, Cross-Imperial
Networks, 1500-1800 2016-06-10 Beyond Empires explores
the complexity of empire building from the point of view
of self-organized cooperative networks, rather than from
the point of view of the central state.
Merchant Networks in the Early Modern World, 1450–1800
Sanjay Subrahmanyam 2016-12-05 Merchant organisation was
a global phenomenon in the early modern era, and in the
growing contacts between peoples and cultures, merchants
may be seen as privileged intermediaries. This
collection is unique in essaying a truly global coverage
of mercantile activities, from the Wangara of the
Central Sudan, Mississippi and Huron Indians, to the
role of the Jews, the Muslim merchants of Anatolia, to
the social structure of the mercantile classes in early
modern England. The histories of merchant communities
are not their histories alone, but also the histories of
assumptions concerning their contexts. From the
comparative perspective adopted here, it emerges that in
markets where Western European merchants vied for place
with competitors from the Near East, South Asia or East
Asia, they were very often unsuccessful.
Trade and Civilisation Kristian Kristiansen 2018-07-05
Provides the first global analysis of the relationship
between trade and civilisation from the beginning of
civilisation until the modern era.
Cities of Commerce Oscar Gelderblom 2015-12-29 Cities of
Commerce develops a model of institutional change in
European commerce based on urban rivalry. Cities
continuously competed with each other by adapting
commercial, legal, and financial institutions to the
evolving needs of merchants. Oscar Gelderblom traces the
successive rise of Bruges, Antwerp, and Amsterdam to
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commercial primacy between 1250 and 1650, showing how
dominant cities feared being displaced by challengers
while lesser cities sought to keep up by cultivating
policies favorable to trade. He argues that it was this
competitive urban network that promoted open-access
institutions in the Low Countries, and emphasizes the
central role played by the urban power holders--the
magistrates--in fostering these inclusive institutional
arrangements. Gelderblom describes how the city fathers
resisted the predatory or reckless actions of their
territorial rulers, and how their nonrestrictive
approach to commercial life succeeded in attracting
merchants from all over Europe. Cities of Commerce
intervenes in an important debate on the growth of trade
in Europe before the Industrial Revolution. Challenging
influential theories that attribute this commercial
expansion to the political strength of merchants, this
book demonstrates how urban rivalry fostered the
creation of open-access institutions in international
trade.
From the Indian Ocean to the Mediterranean Sebouh David
Aslanian 2014-03-14 Drawing on a rich trove of
documents, including correspondence not seen for 300
years, this study explores the emergence and growth of a
remarkable global trade network operated by Armenian
silk merchants from a small outpost in the Persian
Empire. Based in New Julfa, Isfahan, in what is now
Iran, these merchants operated a network of commercial
settlements that stretched from London and Amsterdam to
Manila and Acapulco. The New Julfan Armenians were the
only Eurasian community that was able to operate
simultaneously and successfully in all the major empires
of the early modern world—both land-based Asian empires
and the emerging sea-borne empires—astonishingly without
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

the benefits of an imperial network and state that
accompanied and facilitated European mercantile
expansion during the same period. This book brings to
light for the first time the trans-imperial cosmopolitan
world of the New Julfans. Among other topics, it
explores the effects of long distance trade on the
organization of community life, the ethos of trust and
cooperation that existed among merchants, and the
importance of information networks and communication in
the operation of early modern mercantile communities.
Early Modern Europe, 1450–1789 Merry E. Wiesner-Hanks
2022-08-25 Thoroughly updated edition of a best-selling,
acclaimed book, placing early modern European history in
a global and environmental context.
Goods from the East, 1600-1800 Maxine Berg 2015-07-13
Goods from the East focuses on the fine product trade's
first Global Age: how products were made, marketed and
distributed between Asia and Europe between 1600 and
1800. It brings together established scholars as well as
new, to provide a full comparative and connective study
of this trade.
Commercial Networks and European Cities, 1400–1800
Andrea Caracausi 2015-10-06 Merchant networks generated
trade and the exchange of goods between the cities of
early modern Europe. This collection of essays analyses
these commercial networks, focusing on the roles of
kinship, origin, religion and business in creating and
maintaining urban economies.
Merchant Colonies in the Early Modern Period Victor N
Zakharov 2015-10-06 Merchant colonies were a significant
factor for economic growth in Europe during the early
modern period. The essays in this collection look at
merchant colonies across Europe, assessing their
function, legal status, interaction with local traders
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and assimilation into their host countries.
Early Modern Privacy Michaël Green 2021-12-13 An
examination of instances, experiences, and spaces of
early modern privacy. It opens new avenues to
understanding the structures and dynamics that shape
early modern societies through examination of a wide
array of sources, discourses, practices, and spatial
programmes.
The History of Bankruptcy Thomas Max Safley 2013 Always
a natural companion to capitalism, bankruptcy has become
much more prevalent in the public consciousness since
the global financial crisis. This volume, from an
international set of scholars, focuses on bankruptcy in
early modern Europe, when its frequency made it not only
an economic problem but the great personal and social
tragedy it has become.
The Spanish Connection Eberhard Crailsheim 2016-09-12 In
early modern times, the city of Seville was the most
important entrept̥between the Old and the New World,
attracting numerous merchants from all of Europe. They
provided the American market with European merchandise,
especially with textiles and metalware from Flanders and
France. This book investigates the networks of Flemish
and French merchants in Seville, displaying overall
structures of trade as well as collective strategies of
both merchant colonies.
Early Modern Merchants As Collectors Christina M.
Anderson 2019-04-17 Early Modern Merchants as
Collectorsencourages the rethinking of collecting not as
an elite, often aristocratic pursuit, but rather as a
vital activity that has engaged many different groups
within society. The essays included in this volume
consider merchants not only as important collectors in
their own right, as opposed to merely agents or
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

middlemen, but also as innovators who determined taste.
Through bringing together contributions on merchant
collectors across a wide geographical spread, including
England, The Netherlands, Venice, Moghul India, China
and Japan, among other locations, it aims to challenge
the often Eurocentric view of the study of collecting
that has shaped the discipline to date. The early modern
period and its Wunderkammern formed the subject of some
of the earliest, foundational texts on collecting. This
volume expands on such previous scholarship, taking a
more in-depth look at a particular class of collectors
and investigating their motivations, social and economic
circumstances, and the intellectual ideas and purposes
that informed their collecting. It offers a fresh
approach to the understanding of the role of merchants
in early modern societies and will serve as a resource
to historians of art, science, museums, culture and
economics, as well as to scholars of transcultural
studies.nomic circumstances, and the intellectual ideas
and purposes that informed their collecting. It offers a
fresh approach to the understanding of the role of
merchants in early modern societies and will serve as a
resource to historians of art, science, museums, culture
and economics, as well as to scholars of transcultural
studies.
Fellowship and Freedom Thomas Leng 2020-04-29 This is
the first modern study of the Fellowship of Merchant
Adventurers - England's most important trading company
of the sixteenth century - in its final century of
existence as a privileged organisation. Over this
period, the Company's main trade, the export of cloth to
northwest Europe, was overshadowed by rising traffic
with the wider world, whilst its privileges were
continually criticised in an era of political
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revolution. But the Company and its membership were not
passive victims of these changes; rather, they were
active participants in the commercial and political
dramas of the century. Using thousands of neglected
private merchant papers, Fellowship and Freedom views
the Company from the perspective of its members, in the
process bringing to life the complex social worlds of
early modern merchants. For members, 'freedom' meant not
just the right to access a privileged market, but also
to trade independently, which could conflict with the
'fellowship' of corporate affiliation, and the
responsibilities to the collective that it entailed. The
study's major theme is the challenge of maintaining
corporate unity in the face of this and other pressures
that the Company faced. It restores the centrality of
the Merchant Adventurers within three important
historical narratives: England's transition from the
margins to the centre of the European, and later global,
economy; the rise and fall of the merchant corporation
as a major form of commercial government in premodern
Europe; and the political history of the corporation in
an era of state formation and revolution.
Empires of Knowledge Paula Findlen 2018-10-26 Empires of
Knowledge charts the emergence of different kinds of
scientific networks – local and long-distance, informal
and institutional, religious and secular – as one of the
important phenomena of the early modern world. It seeks
to answer questions about what role these networks
played in making knowledge, how information traveled,
how it was transformed by travel, and who the brokers of
this world were. Bringing together an international
group of historians of science and medicine, this book
looks at the changing relationship between knowledge and
community in the early modern period through case
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

studies connecting Europe, Asia, the Ottoman Empire, and
the Americas. It explores a landscape of understanding
(and misunderstanding) nature through examinations of
well-known intelligencers such as overseas missions,
trading companies, and empires while incorporating more
recent scholarship on the many less prominent gobetweens, such as translators and local experts, which
made these networks of knowledge vibrant and truly
global institutions. Empires of Knowledge is the perfect
introduction to the global history of early modern
science and medicine.
Migration, Trade, and Slavery in an Expanding World Wim
Klooster 2009 The twelve essays explore three connected
aspects of European expansion in the period between 1500
and 1900 - migration, trade, and slavery - with some
attention given to present-day echoes from that era. The
book's first section deals with European migration to
transatlantic and Asian destinations, the second and
third sections focus on the Atlantic slave trade and
representations of slavery, and the final section
analyzes the demise and legacy of slavery. The authors
reach surprising conclusions: European expansion did not
entail major economic benefits; the small scale of the
Europeans' intercontinental migration never jeopardized
their colonial projects; and the unique popular nature
of British abolitionism can be explained in part by the
growth of the newspaper press in the mid-eighteenth
century, which regularly reported about slave ship
revolts.
Quakers in the British Atlantic World, C.1660-1800
Esther Sahle 2021 Examines the two largest Quaker
communities in the early modern British Atlantic World,
and scrutinizes the role of Quaker merchants and the
business ethics they followed.
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Early Modern Trading Networks in Europe AnaSofia Ribeiro
2017-07-05 In the early modern period, trade became a
truly global phenomenon. The logistics, financial and
organizational complexity associated with it increased
in order to connect distant geographies and merchants
from different backgrounds. How did these merchants
prevent their partners from dishonesty in a time where
formal institutions and legislation did not traverse
these different worlds? This book studies the mechanisms
and criteria of cooperation in early modern trading
networks. It uses an interdisciplinary approach, through
the case study of a Castilian long-distance merchant of
the sixteenth century, Simon Ruiz, who traded within the
limits of the Portuguese and Spanish overseas empires.
Early Modern Trading Networks in Europe discusses the
importance of reciprocity mechanisms, trust and
reputation in the context of early modern business
relations, using network analysis methodology, combining
quantitative data with qualitative information. It
considers how cooperation and prevention could
simultaneously create a business relationship, and
describes the mechanisms of control, policing and
punishment used to avoid opportunism and deception among
a group of business partners. Using bills of exchange
and correspondence from Simon Ruiz?s private archive, it
charts the evolution of this business network through
time, debating which criteria should be included or
excluded from business networks, as well as the
emergence of standards. This book intends to put forward
a new approach to early modern trade which focusses on
individuals interacting in self-organized structures,
rather than on States or Empires. It shows how indirect
reciprocity was much more frequent than direct
reciprocity among early modern merchants and how
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

informal norms, like ostracism and signalling, helped to
prevent defection and deception in an effective way.
This book will be of interest to all early modern
historians, especially those with an interest
Trading Places Maartje Van Gelder 2009 This book deals
with the Netherlandish merchant community in sixteenthand seventeenth-century Venice. It examines the
merchants commercial activities, their social and
communal relations, as well as their interaction with
the Venetian state, which was accustomed to protect its
own trade. The Netherlandish merchants in Venice, as
part of an extensive international trading network, were
ideally placed to connect Mediterranean and Atlantic
commerce. They quickly became the most important group
of foreign merchants in the city at a time of rapid
economic changes. Drawing on a wide variety of primary
sources, this book shows how these immigrant traders
used their strong commercial position to secure a place
in Venice. It demonstrates how the changing balance of
international commerce affected early modern Venetian
society.
Commercial Networks in the Early Modern World Diogo
Ramada Curto 2002
Early Modern Overseas Trade and Entrepreneurship Kaarle
Wirta 2020-05-19 Drawing on an impressive range of
archival material, this monograph delves into the
careers of two businessmen who worked for Nordic
chartered monopoly trading companies to illuminate
individual entrepreneurship in the context of
seventeenth-century long-distance trade. The study spans
the Caribbean to the Indian Ocean, examining global
entanglements through personal interactions and daily
trading activities between Europeans, Asian merchants
and African brokers. It makes an important contribution
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to our understanding of the role of individuals and
their networks within the great European trading
companies of the early modern period. This unique book
will be of interest to advanced students and researchers
of economic history, business history, early modern
global history and entrepreneurship.
Amsterdam's Sephardic Merchants and the Atlantic Sugar
Trade in the Seventeenth Century Yda Schreuder
2018-10-23 This book surveys the role of Amsterdam’s
Sephardic merchants in the westward expansion of sugar
production and trade in the seventeenth-century
Atlantic. It offers an historical-geographic
perspective, linking Amsterdam as an emerging staple
market to a network of merchants of the “Portuguese
Nation,” conducting trade from the Iberian Peninsula and
Brazil. Examining the “Myth of the Dutch,” the
“Sephardic Moment,” and the impact of the British
Navigation Acts, Yda Schreuder focuses attention on
Barbados and Jamaica and demonstrates how Amsterdam
remained Europe’s primary sugar refining center through
most of the seventeenth century and how Sephardic
merchants played a significant role in sustaining the
sugar trade.
The English Gentleman Merchant at Work Søren Mentz 2005
During the seventeenth and eighteenth centuries,
servants in the East India Company established a private
English trading network that was successful and highly
competitive. How was this development maintained seeing
that the group of private merchants was constantly
changing? The answer must be found in the close ties
connecting Madras with the City of London. London was
the financial centre of the British Empire as well as
the generator of overseas expansion. Colonial societies
in the West Indies and North America were economically
merchant-networks-in-the-early-modern-world

and socially dependent upon the metropolis and so was
Madras. This book places the activities of the private
merchants in Madras within the framework of the first
British Empire. It focuses on a hitherto neglected field
of study, uncovering a private trading network, a
diaspora, built on gentlemanly capitalism, trust and
ethnicity.
Merchant Networks in the Early Modern World Sanjay
Subrahmanyam 1996 This work offers global coverage of
merchants as privileged intermediaries between peoples
and cultures in the early modern era. The material
ranges from the Wangara of the Sudan to the Mississippi
Indians, and from Muslim merchants of Anatolia to the
mercantile classes in England.
The Politics of Trade Perry Gauci 2001-04-05 This book
examines the political and social impact of the English
overseas merchant during this key era of state
development. Historians have increasingly recognized the
significance of this period as one of commercial and
political transition, but relatively little thought has
been given to the perspective of the overseas traders,
whose activities transended these dynamic arenas.
Analsis of the role of merchants in public life
highlights their important contribution to England's
rise as a commercial power of the first rank, and
illuminates the fundamerntal political changes of the
time. Case-studies of London, Liverpool, and York reveal
the intricate workings of mercantile politics, while
studies of the press and Parliament illustrate the
increasing prominence of the trader on the national
stage. The author's pioneering approach shows how
crucial the political accomodation which the merchant
class secured with the landed gentry was to the
country's success in the eighteenth century.
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